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Bill Analysis 

 

The FS for SB 1219 requires not less than 50% of a medical marijuana edible product container 

to be clear and requires that the product be clearly visible. The products, whether solid or 

semisolid, shall have the letters “THC” stamped into them. If the product is sold in 2 or more 

segments, THC shall be pressed into each component. Any product that cannot have THC 

feasibly stamped on them shall have the letters “THC” printed on the product with edible ink. 

The requirements of this measure shall not apply to medical marijuana products sold in liquid 

form.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  


